
Invitation to All Children Preparing for Sacraments 

Reconciliation • First Eucharist • Confirmation 

 

We warmly invite children to begin preparation for the Sacraments of 

Reconciliation, First Eucharist, and Confirmation. 

 

These sacraments are important steps in growing closer to Jesus and living out our 

Catholic faith. Preparation will include engaging sessions, prayer, and 

opportunities for families to journey together in faith. 

 

Who can register? 

• Children enrolled at Holy Cross School 

• Children from other schools who are part of our parish community 

 
Sacramental Preparation Registration Update 

 

Dear Parishioners, Parents and Guardians,  

 

This year we are uniting the two schools (Holy Cross & Canadian Martyrs) for 

sacramental catechesis.  

 

Grade 2 First Communion candidates from Holy Cross School and Canadian 

Martyrs School will come together at Holy Cross Church Hall on Sundays after the 

11am Mass (12pm-1:30pm).  

 

Grade 7 Confirmation candidates from Holy Cross School and Canadian Martyrs 

School will come together at Canadian Martyrs Church Hall on Saturdays from 

3pm-5pm followed by the 5pm Mass.   The students will be receiving the 

registration package at school, please look out for it. 

  



Registration: Holy Cross & Canadian 

Martyrs school 

Confirmation  

Saturday Nov. 22 @ 11am-HolyCross 

Hall  

  

Requirements:  

* Baptismal Certificate, must be in Gr.7 

or above      

*Regular attendance at Holy Cross 

or Canadian Martyrs by child/family  

* Registration fee: $75  

*Confirmation certificate of the 

Sponsor  

* Completed registration form   

Registration: Holy Cross & Canadian 

Martyrs school 

1st Communion  

Saturday Nov. 22 @3pm-Holy Cross Hall  

  

 

Requirements:  

*Baptismal Certificate  

*Student must be in Gr.2 or above  

*Regular attendance at Holy Cross 

or Canadian Martyrs by child/family  

*Registration fee: $50  

*Completed Registration form  

  

 
Sacramental Registration Now Open We are now accepting early registration. 

Forms are available on our website: holycrossto.archtoronto.org and registration 

will remain open until November 22.  

 
Please visit the site to access and complete your form and drop if off at the parish 

office or have all your documentation ready at registration. Thank you!  

 

 


